
 

Po’Pay Messenger Transit Department 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:        December 15, 2020 

TO:           Po’Pay Riders 

FROM:     Rainbird Taylor, Supervisor/ Dispatcher 

SUBJECT:  Breakfast and Lunch Closure 

 

 After Friday December 18, 2020, the Breakfast and Lunch program will be 

closed until after the Christmas and New Year’s break.  The program will resume 

on January 4, 2021. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 

852-4014. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=kMdzASEZ&id=BE6F76934225B640E7FA5B9050F3F2FB044ADAD7&thid=OIP.kMdzASEZ9XY66HWWqwwV1ADhEs&mediaurl=https://3.bp.blogspot.com/-1mvC552c1Do/V3ewUjZo0QI/AAAAAAAAKQA/EFVVse2js-8wiEfnyBBtCXgQ2uXPlTB3QCLcB/s1600/P2090033-1.jpg&exph=1600&expw=1200&q=popay+from+ohkay+owingeh&simid=608048658281531139&selectedIndex=31

